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WELCOME BACK!!!

Monday, August 30th, 2010

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

I hope you all had a wonderfully relaxing and restful summer holiday! Hopefully you
are as excited as I am in regards to the upcoming academic year! To those of you
returning to our school family, Welcome Back! To those families who have recently
joined the Aileen Wright English Catholic School Community, you have made a wise
choice. Our entire staff is dedicated to the intellectual, social, emotional and
spiritual development of each student. At Aileen Wright, students come first and
we strive to ensure that all children move forward in their learning, no matter
where they are starting their journey. I present to you our exceptional school team
for this academic year!

School Staff

JK/ K- Mrs. Sterling
Grade 1/ 2- Mrs. Thomas

Grade 3/ 4- Miss Snowden
Grade 5/ 6- Mrs. Fleming

Grade 6/7- Mr. Rosso
Grade 8- Mr. Tracy

French & Music- Mrs. Fortin
Resource Teacher- Ms. Ranosztay



Educational Assistants- Mrs. Viau, Mrs. Labelle-Beadman, Mrs. Boucher
Librarian- Mrs. Courville

Custodians- Mr. Romain & Mrs. Iserhoff

School Hours

8:30 am...................................Supervision Provided
8:45 am...................................Morning Entry
10:25 am- 10:40 am..............Morning Recess
11:40 am- 12:40 pm...............Lunch
2:00 pm- 2:15 pm...................Afternoon Recess
3:15 pm.....................................Dismissal

School Uniforms

It is important to note that school uniforms are mandatory! The school uniform
consists of a top item ordered locally through Y & S Pools, Spas, and Graphics
combined with a bottom consisting of solid black pants. The solid black bottoms
permitted are pants, jeans, capri pants, shorts, and/or a skirt. Every Friday is
designated as Jean Day for the students while still wearing a uniform top item. The
last Friday of the Month is Dress Down Day where the children are NOT required
to wear their School Uniform. Dress Down Day will be noted on the monthly
calendar. It is also important to note that if t-shirts are worn under the uniform
top, it must be white and/or black. Financial assistance is a confidential process
available on an individual basis. If you require financial assistance, Please call the
office. I want to sincerely “Thank You” in advance for your needed support in this
regard.

Monthly Calendars

Monthly calendars will be sent home prior to the beginning of the month. All
pertinent information will be listed for your information. However, not all events
and/or activities are available to share before the month begins. Additional
information will be shared with you in terms of a “School News” memo. The
September Calendar is attached!

Agendas



All students will be provided with a duo-tang to facilitate home-school
communication. Communication from the school will be sent home in your child’s duo-
tang daily. You are encouraged to communicate with your child’s teacher through
the agenda. Your partnership enables us to assist your child’s success. 

Hot Lunch Program

We are pleased to announce that our Hot Lunch program will be offered again this
academic year. The September Calendar is provided for your convenience and are
due in the office by Thursday, September 2nd, 2010. Please note that late
orders will be accepted this month.

• Simply circle the date that you are ordering a hot lunch and indicate your
choice of beverage on the date that you are ordering.

• You must pre-order for the entire month-you can choose all days, specific
days, only Fridays, etc.

• New this year is a larger portion option- Simply check the extra portion box
and add $ 1.00.

• Monies must be included and cheques need to be made out to Compass Group
• In case of absence, meals must be cancelled by 10:00 am! Please call Shelly

Lamarche @ 272-2529.
• Once your order is received in the office, you will receive a copy for your

personal reference being sent home with your child.

I am sincerely looking forward to another successful academic year. I want to
sincerely “Thank you” in advance your continued support and understanding. Please
don’t hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions and/or concerns. 

Yours in Catholic Education,

Andrea Iserhoff
Principal


